
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

On Tuesday, October 26, 2021, the Board adopted the Board of Supervisors’ meeting schedule for the calendar
year 2022.  It is being requested the Board approve adding an additional meeting date of Tuesday, December
13, 2022, to the Board of Supervisors 2022 existing meeting schedule.

Prepared by Valerie Ralph, Clerk of the Board  831-755-5066
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